
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Savage, Shari
Cc: Heysel, Garett; Aski, Janice
Subject: Revision to the Bachelor of Art Education
Date: Tuesday, February 10, 2015 3:11:00 PM

Dear Shari,
 
On Friday, February 6, the Arts and Humanities Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed a
 request to revise the Bachelor of Art Education.
 
I am happy to report that the proposal was unanimously approved by the Panel with one
 contingency:

Request to provide two clean advising sheets (for both Informal and Licensure)with
 updated GE information. Academic adviser Ed Quinn should be able to help out
 updating GE part of both advising sheets. Some aspects seem outdated or incomplete:
 for example (not limited to):

o   “Arts and Humanities” subcategory no longer exists.
o   Reference to “Non-Western” and “Western (non-US) or Non-Western” is both

 outdated and incorrect.
o   Do students really have to take one biological science course with lab and two

 physical science courses without lab? Usually there is flexibility as to which
 science course has a lab and whether a second biological science or second
 physical science course is to be taken.

o   There where specific course numbers exist, please specify these. For example,
 isn’t the Psychology course “Psychology 1100”?

 
If you have any questions about this feedback, please feel free to contact Janice Aski (Chair of the
 A&H Panel, cc’d above), or me. The revised documents can be e-mailed directly to me.
 
Best,
Bernadette
 
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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